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From: Marna J. Steinberg [mailto:mjsteinbergl9@gmail.com] @
Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2016 7:35 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsbh@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Duke's proposed natural gas pipeline routes

I very much OPPOSE what Duke Energy is planning to build a 30-in industrial size natural gas pipeline
through our communities., Blue Ash, Evendale, Reading, Sycamore Township, Kenwood, Maderia and
more. These propose routes go through residential/highly populated areas next to homes, schools,

churches, businesses, daycare centers and a hospital. THIS PROJECT presents a SERIOUS THREAT TO
PUBLIC SAFETY. Please do not allow Duke to build this pipeline!

Thank you!

Marna Steinberg
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